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CDC hosts Melbourne data centre site visit 
 
CDC management hosted a briefing today as part of a site visit to its new Brooklyn campus in 
Melbourne, which became operational in 2024. A copy of the presentation from CDC CEO Greg 
Boorer is attached. 
 
Brooklyn is CDC’s first campus in Melbourne and features a state-of-the-art, highly secure data 
centre with high-speed interconnectivity between regions. Operational since 2024, the site adds 
significant high-density capacity to CDC’s platform. 
 
Complementing Brooklyn, CDC’s Laverton campus - construction of which commenced in 
February 2025 - will further expand CDC’s presence in Victoria. CDC currently has a development 
plan for bringing total capacity in the state to over 785MW once fully developed.  
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